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LETTER DATED 18 SEPTEMBER 1968 FROM THE PERMANRNT REPRESENmTIVE 
OF ISRAEL ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY Co;UNCIL 

In connexion with the request for an urgent meeting of the Security Council 

by the representatives of Pakistan and Senegal, I have the honour to request that 

I be invited to participate in the deliberations of the Security Council. 

Please accept, etc. 

(Signed) Yosef TEICOAH 
Permanent Representative of Israel 

to the United Nations 


